
From: Clark, Richard W. 
Sent: 4/10/2011 6:33:40 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Halligan, Julie 

(julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Hydrotesting Letter to Kirk Johnson 

Tom - Paul passed your e-mail to me. 

You may be assured that is not our intention to slow PG&E's hydrotesting efforts. However, given the 
events in San Bruno, we would expect that you built a higher level of regulatory scrutiny from the CPUC 
into your hydrotesting/replacement workplan timeline. We'll be happy to meet with you tomorrow or 
Tuesday to discuss the issue, if necessary, but we're really focused on receiving and understanding 
your testing and replacement plan for the segments you plan to replace this month, followed by the plan 
by which you will pursue testing and replacing the balance of the segments that make-up the first 152 
miles of your efforts this year. 

Richard W. Clark 
Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Consumer Protection & Safety Division 
415-703-2349 (office) 
415-987-1184 (mobile) 
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